
Elson Infant School  
Elson Lane, Gosport, Hampshire, PO12 4EU 
 
Telephone:  023 9258 1208   
Email: s.duffy@elsongomer-inf.co.uk 
Website: www.elsoninfantschool.co.uk 
 

  

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Duffy 

Acting Head of School: Mrs Hayley Page 

 
 

Uniform Requirements 
Dear Parent 
 
Below is our school uniform list, we have worked hard to make it easy for you to order and our uniform is now 
available online to purchase. 
 

Please ensure that ALL uniform is labelled so we can return any mislaid items to you. 
 
School Uniform 
Grey Trousers/Skirt/Pinafore dress or Shorts 
White Polo Shirt  
Red Logo / or Red Non Logo Sweatshirt or Cardigan 
White / Black / Grey Socks/ Tights 
Black Shoes (no trainers) 
School Logo Book bag / Red book bag 
Red Gingham Dress (in warmer weather) 
Hat – any type 
Wellington boots 
 
PE Kit 
Black Shorts – no drawstring 
Plain White Logo or Non Logo T-shirt (No football / sports shirts) 
Trainers 
PE bag – any type 
 
Our logo uniform is available to purchase via Mapac, please click on the link: 
Mapac  on our ‘Starting School’ page on the school website. 
 
 
At Elson Infant School any child eligible for FSM/LAC and post adopted Pupil Premium will receive free a logo 
sweatshirt or cardigan at the start of a new academic year.  We may be already aware that you are a FSM 
family so therefore we can supply you with either a sweatshirt or cardigan.  Please contact the school either 
by telephone on 02392 581208 or by email: office@elsoninfantschool.co.uk to let us know what size you 
need.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mrs S Duffy        Mrs H Page 
Executive Headteacher         Acting Head of School 

https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/elsoninfantpo124eu
mailto:office@elsoninfantschool.co.uk

